## ARLINGTON HEIGHTS SCHOOL DISTRICT 25

1200 S. Dunton Ave., Arlington Heights, IL 60005 • (847) 758-4890 • Fax (847) 758-4909 • dtruding@sd25.org

Asst. Superintendent for Student Learning Dale Truding Ed.D.

Director of Teaching and Learning Duane Meighan, Ed.D.

> Director of **Special Services** Aimee LeBlanc

**Director of Technology** and Assessment Christopher Fahnoe

> **Special Services** Coordinators Lisa Kramp Margaret Wade

Teaching and Learning **Facilitators** Dawn Novak Soojin Suk Christine Trendel

**Technology Support Team** Dawn Andrews Andrew Benton

Brad Katz

Administrative Support Marilyn Allina Susan Leverenz Bob Morse Lana O'Brien

Ann Rady

February 22, 2013

Dear Fifth Grade Parents,

All fifth grade students just completed the Winter MAPs. (Measure of Academic Progress). Students who scored at the 95th percentile or above in both Reading and Language Usage will move onto the second round of testing for eligibility into Sixth grade Advanced Reading and Language Arts. Letters to invite students to participate in the second round of testing will be sent home today. If you do not receive a letter regarding the second round testing, you may appeal the process. If you are interested in an appeal, please visit the link below. All appeals forms are due by April 2, 2013.

http://www.sd25.org/pages/sd25/Departments/Menu/Student\_Learning/Adva nced\_Learners\_Program/Menu/Testing\_and\_Appeals

Sincerely,

Dale Truding, Ed.D.

Dale Truding

Assistant Superintendent for Student Learning

Sooiin Suk

Teaching and Learning Facilitator